
 

From: Jim Reekie 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: [External Sender] A Street 
Date: February 26, 2025 10:48:18 AM 

Hello All 

This has been a long time coming, we are glad that this is the final decision. This is 
the right choice, want to thank all those who where  involved over the last six or seven 
years. 

Jim Reekie 
President HBSCA 
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